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Next Meeting 
 
 

Tuesday,  September 8th, 2009 
 

The Lantana, Randolph, MA 

 
MAIN PROGRAM 

 

Comedian 
 

JIMMY TINGLE  
 

PROGRAM SCHEDULE 
 

Social Hour     5:00 – 6:00 

Dinner      6:00 – 7:00 

Chapter Business    6:45 – 7:00 

Speaker / Technical Session  7:00 – 8:30 

 
MENU 

Iceburg Wedge, Roast Beef 

Carrot Cake 

 
MEETING RESERVATIONS 

 

$30.00 Reservation / $40.00 W/O Reservation 

G u e s t s   W e l c o m e 

Table of 8 or more receive 10% Discount 

& Preferred Seating!! 

 

Please reserve by  

Friday, September 4th, 2009 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 – 2030 
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     Membership News 
 

        New Chapter Member 

 

The Boston Chapter has one new member this month.  

William G. Hardiman, G.E.  Jacobs Engineering,  Boston, MA Full Member 

 

 

ASPE Society on the Move 

 

 As an ASPE member you should have recently received a letter from Society regarding 

the new Society headquarters building.  Society has decided that due to a number of current eco-

nomic factors, it was a good time to purchase an existing office building and move out of the 

leased building.  We are told the monthly payment on the new building is less than what they were 

previously paying for rent.  

 

 As V. P. Membership I want to make sure all our members have Society’s updated con-

tact information should you have a need to contact them.  The Membership Coordinator is Jinnie 

(Continued on page 5) 

 

    President 

    Fredrick S. Neth, CPD 

    EYP 

    Tel:  (617) - 305 - 9800 

    Fax:  (617) - 305 - 9888 

    e-mail:  fneth@eypae .com 
 

    V. P. Technical 

    Rich Dean, CPD 

    R. G. Vanderweil 

    Tel:  (617) - 956 - 4743 

    Fax:  (617) - 423 - 7401 

    e-mail:  RDean@Vanderweil.com 
 

    V. P. Legislative 

     Manuel B. Garcia, PE, CPD 

     Tel:  (508) - 728 - 5652 

     Fax:  (774) - 202 - 7677 

     e-mail:  mgarcia43@comcast.net 
 

    Deputy V.P Legislative 

    Laurence D. Johnston, CPD 

    Syska Hennessy Group, Inc 

    Tel:  (617) - 682 - 4572 

    Fax:  (617) - 577 - 9191 

    e-mail:  ljohnston@syska.com 
 

     V. P. Membership 

    John Callahan 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  johnc@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Treasurer 

    Richard Pokorny 

    J. H. Pokorny Associates 

    Tel:  (781) - 762 - 2661 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  richp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Administrative Secretary 

    Paul Galvin 

    GF Piping Systems 

    Tel:  (741) - 788 - 7042 

    Fax:  (508) - 362 - 3544 

    e-mail:paul.galvin@georgfischer.com 
 

    Corresponding Secretary 

    Patrick J. Haney 

    W. P. Haney Company 

    Tel:  (508) - 238 - 2030 

    Fax:  (508) - 238 - 8353 

    e-mail:  phaney656@aol.com 
 

    ASPENEWS Editor 

    Dawn Pokorny 

    Tel:  (508) - 520 - 0133 

    Fax:  (781) - 762 - 5949 

    e-mail:  dawnp@jhpokorny.net 
 

    Education Chairman 

    Blair Chamberlain, PE, CPD 

    WSP Flack + Kurtz  

    Tel:  (617) - 210 - 1631 

    Fax:  (617) - 210 - 1800 

    e-mail:  Blair.Chamberlain@wspfk.com 
 

    Affiliate Liaison 

    Jeff Gooding 

    Tel:  (401) - 639 - 4429 

    Fax:  (508) - 894 - 2001 

    email:  jgooding@goodingd.com 

 

    Board of Governors 

    Chairman - Al Marzullo PE, CPD 
 

    Members 

    Joseph A. Vela, Sr., CPD 

    William F. Hughes, CPD 

                President’s Report 
 

 
              Senate Bill 181 

 

 Ladies and gentlemen I am taking a month off with the history lesson of the last 2 years.   

There are a few more pressing issues to attend to this month.  First Senate Bill 181.  My father 

had an old saying which I will repeat here “you can lead a horse to water but you can not make 

him drink”.  This month has reminded me of him more than any month in the past 20 years since 

he passed.   

 

 Before this chapter is a golden opportunity for our profession.  Last month I sent an 

email out asking for responses to let your hard working board of directors know your stance on 

the legislation that is before the Joint House and Senate committee on Plumbing P.E. Registration.  

I got 5 responses.  People the Board of directors along with the PE Sub-committee can only do so 

much we need your help and support.  Without that support this very important piece of legislation 

will sit in committee indefinitely.  This is far to important an issue to let that happen.   

 

 Please fax, email and call these Senators and Representative on this committee to let 

them know how you feel.  And please let your board know what you have done so we can gauge 

how many people have done this. 

 

 

 

Boston Chapter News 

 

 Now I will get off my soap box.  The September meeting will be a special event set up by 

Rich Pokorny.  We will be having Jimmy Tingle, the comedian, entertaining us.  If you go to no 

other chapter meeting this year this will be the one to go to, believe me. I expect most everyone 

will want to go for a night of fun and laughs.  As we all have had some rough times this year the 

board felt that the chapter needed a night of comic relief. 

 

 Also I have appointed Blair Chamberlain as the new Education chair.  With that we are 

starting to gear up efforts for more education for the chapter both with seminars such as the revit 

seminar and CPD review class.  But we are also looking to possibly have Plumbing 101 courses 

for younger members before the chapter meetings.  This means I am sure Blair will be contacting 

some of our more experienced members for help.  Please support him in this effort.  

 

 In closing I would like to thank the board for all their hard work this summer.  I would ask 

the membership to let each and everyone of the board members know their hard work is appreci-

ated.  Please thank them next chance you get.   

 

 

By Frederick Neth, CPD, President, Boston Chapter ASPE 
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Technical Report 
 

 

 The summer weather finally has come and 

now we are looking forward to the fall.  (Personally I would 

rather have a full summer season!)  You should have received 

the chapter’s broadcast email with information on the efforts 

to re-instate Plumbing Engineering as a recognized profes-

sional licensed discipline.  The bill, S-181 is still in committee 

and will not get out without support.   

 

 The September chapter meeting does not have a 

technical aspect to it.  Instead we are having comedian Jimmy 

Tingle at our meeting for entertainment.  We encourage you to 

attend this meeting.  Bring a guest or friend for what is going 

to be a humorous night.  More information about this FUN 

event is located on page 7. 

 

 

A few reminders of upcoming ASPE events: 

 

 The University of ASPE and The University of Plumbing 

Contractors Association Symposium to be held October 

22-25, 2009 in Dearborn, Michigan.  The symposium is 

being co-hosted by ASPE. The topics are residential fire 

sprinklers, solar energy systems, and rainwater harvest-

ing systems.  Please visit www.aspe.org for additional 

information. 
 

 Our chapter will also be conducting multiple technical 

seminars at the upcoming 2009 Plumbing Product Show, 

to be held this November.  The primary focus will be 

green/sustainable topics.  Of course all sessions will 

have CEU/PDHs. 
 

 

 Lastly, the board has been adding new ways of 

reaching out to the membership.  This has been through a 

broadcast email service.  The challenge is trying to keep up 

with all of our members, especially in these challenging eco-

nomic times.  We are encouraging you to help us maintain the 

contacts list.  We are also encouraging your thoughts on this 

service.  Our goal is to provide information quickly to member-

ship but not bog down your email with spam. Should you have 

email address change or know of a colleague that would like 

to receive our emails please send an email to our chapter’s 

account: aspebostonchapter@gmail.com. 

 

 

By Rich Dean, CPD, V.P. Technical 

 
THE PASSING OF ROBERT L. HOUGH, PE 

  
Robert "Bob" Hough PE passed away on July 22, 2009.  He was the President of the Boston Chapter from 1977 to 1978.  
Bernie McCarty was the VPT; Bill Duross was the VPL; Frank Teebagy was the VPM; Saro Manasian was the Treasurer; 
Harry Rogers was the Administrative Secretary and Bill Adelson was the Corresponding Secretary during Bob's administra-
tion.  As President the Chapters finances were in the red until he promoted and established the first Plumbing Product Show 
and we have been in the black ever since.  Bob was a long time employee of R W Sullivan's office.  Even after his retirement 
from Sullivan's office as a Plumbing Engineering he still stayed active in Chapter functions.  Bob has gone to be with other 
great Chapter Presidents such as Samuel Ussia; John McEvoy; Evan Bailey; Bernard McCarty; Allen Sterns and P Joseph 
Sullivan. Bob is in great company. All of our past presidents are sorely missed. 

http://www.aspe.org/
mailto:aspebostonchapter@gmail.com
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Notice to the  

Boston Chapter  

Trusted Affiliates:  

 
 

This year’s  

PRODUCT EXPOSITION 

 will be on  

November 10, 2009.  
 

 

Have you booked  

Your Booth(s) yet? 
 
 

If not please Contact 

John Pokorny 

At (781) 762-2661 

 
 

Fax: 978-749-3183 
e-mail:  AJackman@rdkimball.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RDK Engineers has specialized in building systems engineering for over 

100 years, and today with a staff of approximately 200+ delivers total 

building solutions to leading businesses and institutions nationwide. 

Quality and a commitment to meeting our clients’ needs are the 

foundation of our entire organization. Our firm thrives because of our 

well structured project management system and our studio-based 

organizational structure.  We strive to hire the best talent in our industry.  

We are an award winning MEP specialty firm, and were most recently 

recognized as one of the “Best AEC Firms to Work For” by Building 

Design & Construction Magazine.   

 

We are currently seeking a Sr. Mechanical Engineer, P.E. and 

Electrical Engineers/Designers for our start-up Amherst MA Office.  

RDK has several clients around the UMass campus and recently opened a 

new office to better serve them. See our website for qualifications for 

each position.   

 

RDK offers a comprehensive benefits package which includes Health 

Insurance, Dental Insurance, 401(k), Profit Sharing, Short-Term and 

Long-Term Disability Insurance, Tuition Reimbursement, Flextime, Life 

Insurance, Bonus Opportunities, and more. 

 

Interested applicants should apply online at 

www.rdkengineers.com 

or fax resumes to (413) 461-3524 

or call (978) 296-6315 for more information. 

 
 

Andover, MA Durham, NC 

Boston, MA  Charlotte, NC 

New Brunswick, NJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 Residential 

 Commercial 
 
 

 Institutional 

 Healthcare 
 

David Gooding, Inc., 173 Spark Street, Brockton, MA 02302 
1-800-836-3441 or (508) 894-2000 / Fax: 508-894-2005 / www.goodingd.com 

For all of your faucet needs 

The Fire Pump Testing Company 
 

Evaluation, Testing and Certification of Fire Suppression Systems 

Fire Pump Testing, Standpipe Testing and Building Commissioning 

Hydrant Flow Testing and Water Supply Analysis 
Residential and Commercial System Installation and Service 

Fire Protection Design and Engineering - System Hydraulic Analysis 

 
                                                   Tel: (617) 971-0700 

                                                        Fax: (617) 524-7171 

Cell: (617) 592-4236 
11 Varney Street                     http: //www.thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Boston, MA 02130-4109       Email: tom@thefirepumptestingcompany.com 

Thomas Duross CPD         Member: ASPE, NFPA, AFSA, FCCCHR, BBB 
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Fax: 978-749-3183 
e-mail:  AJackman@rdkimball.com 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

RDK Engineers has specialized in building systems engineering for over 

100 years, and today with a staff of approximately 200+ delivers total 

building solutions to leading businesses and institutions nationwide. 

Quality and a commitment to meeting our clients’ needs are the 

foundation of our entire organization. Our firm thrives because of our 

well structured project management system and our studio-based 

organizational structure.  We strive to hire the best talent in our industry.  

We are an award winning MEP specialty firm, and were most recently 

recognized as one of the “Best AEC Firms to Work For” by Building 

Design & Construction Magazine.   

 

We are currently seeking a Sr. Mechanical Engineer, P.E. and 

Electrical Engineers/Designers for our start-up Amherst MA Office.  

RDK has several clients around the UMass campus and recently opened a 

new office to better serve them. See our website for qualifications for 

each position.   

 

RDK offers a comprehensive benefits package which includes Health 

Insurance, Dental Insurance, 401(k), Profit Sharing, Short-Term and 

Long-Term Disability Insurance, Tuition Reimbursement, Flextime, Life 

Insurance, Bonus Opportunities, and more. 

 

Interested applicants should apply online at 

www.rdkengineers.com 

or fax resumes to (413) 461-3524 

or call (978) 296-6315 for more information. 

 
 

Andover, MA Durham, NC 

Boston, MA  Charlotte, NC 

New Brunswick, NJ 

 

 
 

Plumbing & Fire Protection Designer 
Designer with 4-8yrs experience specializing in plumbing  
systems on Residential, Institutional, retail, and corporate pro-
jects. 

 
Responsibilities: 
Plumbing design engineer on multiple projects from schematic  
through construction phases. Complete designs with little su-
pervision 
Coordinate project work between design trades. Field obser-
vation and documentation skills necessary. 

 
Qualifications/Experience: 
Strong communication skills, ability to work in a fast-paced 
environment with multiple deadlines. CDP, CET a plus 
Proficiency in Microsoft Office, Outlook and AutoCAD, Hydrau-
lic Calculation Preparation experience is preferred. 

 
We offer competitive salary, benefits, 401K, tuition reimburse-
ment, profit sharing and commission opportunities, and much 
more.  

 
 
Contact:    www.cubellis.com 
Alicia Calascibetta   281 Summer Street 
Sr. Corporate Recruiter  Boston, MA 02210 
recruiter@cubellis.com  Fax#:617.830.0608 

Yoo, and she can be emailed at j.yoo@aspe.org, and reached 

at: 

Jinnie Yoo 

American Society of Plumbing Engineers 

2980 South River Road 

Des Plaines, IL, 60018 

(847) 296-0002 ext. 223 

 

 

 

Boston Chapter on the Move 

 

 In these difficult economic times, we are getting word 

on a weekly basis of members who are no longer at their previ-

ous places of employment.  Unfortunately for most, it isn’t by 

choice.  Please help us keep our mailing list up to date so that 

we don’t lose contact with our members.  If you change work or 

home addresses, please let me know.  If you are no longer em-

ployed with your previous firm, please let me know.  Also, if 

newsletters are getting delivered to your office addressed to 

someone who no longer works there, please let me know.  

If you let me know of any address changes, I will see to it that it 

gets forwarded to Society as well.  That is critical because our 

chapter mailing list is created from the Society membership 

roster we receive each month.  If society isn’t notified of a re-

cent change to your contact information, our mailing list won’t 

reflect it either.  With the upcoming Product Show just a few 

months away, if we don’t have your correct address, you won’t 

be receiving your invitation. 

 

 

 

 

Update Your Address and win a Prize 

 

 Speaking of updating contact information, none is 

more important than your email address.  In order to better 

serve our chapter members, we have begun using broadcast 

emails to notify our members of important upcoming events. 

Unfortunately, we only have email addresses for 60% of our 

members.  The mailing label to this newsletter shows the email 

address we have on file for you.  If this isn’t correct, please 

respond back to me before the next meeting.  All that respond 

with an updated email or mailing address will be eligible to win 

a $50 Gift Card.  So check that mailing label NOW, and let me 

know ASAP.  

 

 

By John Callahan, CPD,  V.P. Memb., Boston Chapter ASPE 

(Continued from page 2) 

 

mailto:recruiter@cubellis.com
mailto:j.yoo@aspe.org
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19th Biennial Boston Chapter Product Show 
 
Hope everyone had the opportunity to enjoy the summer and take some time off with your family even with all the 
inclement weather that we have had.  As Chairman of the ASPE booth it is that time once again when we will be 
contacting those affiliates that have taken booth space and would like to contribute once again to the ASPE Booth 
drawings.  I know that this has been a tough year for all including our affiliates but our success is based on your 
continuous support and we thank you in advance.  The monies that will be collected from this years drawings are 
donated to ASPE organizations The Boston Chapter Scholarship Fund and the ASPE Research Foundation. This 
year we would like to make this yet another record setting event the 2007 Product Show donations topped $2,200 
so as you can see we have our work cut out for us. 
 
The list below is a copy of the final list from the 2007 Product Show.  As you can see the earlier that the donations 
are received the more opportunities you get to have your company advertised in the newsletter.  The list was quite 
extensive and we would like to see your company name on this year’s list. 
 
Company Name          Gifts 
 
Air Energy, Inc. $100.00 Gift Certificate to”Legal Seafood” 
AKR Associates                                                        $50.00 Gift Certificate to” Best Buy”  
Beacon Medaes                                          Nintendo WII System 
Burt Process Equipment    $50.00 Gift Certificate to ”Home Depot” 
Copper Development Association Inc.                     Brass Putter 2 Dozen Golf Balls 2 Mag Lights 
David Gooding Inc.                                                4 - Red Sox Tickets to a game in June 
Emerson Swan Inc.                                        $100.00 Gift Certificate to “Legal Seafood” 
Environmental Air Specialties   $75.00 Gift Certificate to “Home Depot” 
Fluid Industrial Associates, Inc   $100.00 Gift Certificate to “Capitol Grill” 
Fluid Solutions / Mar Cor Purification  $100.00 Gift Certificate to NE Patriot's Pro Shop  
G.E.D. Sales Company, Inc.                               Bottle Dom Perigon 
George Fischer Piping Systems  Flat Screen TV 
Gourley Company    IPOD Nano 
Gustavo Preston Company                                      $200.00 Gift Certificate to” Capitol Grill”  
J.H. Pokorny     $100.00 American Express Gift Certificate 

Sloan Valve 2 - Bruins Tickets 
Leonard 2 $50 GC to “Home Depot” and (2) Leonard Shirts 

J & K Sales $100.00 Best Buy Gift Certificate from Plumberex  
 Harvel Plastics Golf Shirt and Wind Vest 
Kirschner Associates, Inc.   Patterson-Kelly Lands End Winter Jacket 
Kohler Electronic faucet Battery Powered  
K Ross Company    $75.00 Gift Certificate to “Legal Seafood” Restaurant 
Mechanical Solutions Inc.    2 Denim "Armstrong Pump" Shirts  
Milwaukee Valve  Bottle of Wine 
New England Combustion   $50.00 Gift Certificate to “Legal Seafood” 
Plastic Pipe & Supply Inc.                     2 - Bottles of Wine 
Specifications Sales Agency, Inc.                            Two Ball Putter - 6 – Dozen Golf Balls 
Stratford Associates                                  Orion Fitting 2 $50.00 Gift Certificates to “Home Depot” 
 Powers Lap Top Travel Bag 
 Tyco 3 – Wind Vests 
Symmons Industries    Kitchen Faucet and Shower System 
Systems Specialties, Inc.    $100.00 Gift Certificate to “Lowes” 
Tower Hill Sales     2 - Celtics Tickets Club Seats with Parking 
      Husky 3 – Bottles of Wine 
T & S Farrell Pump Sales, Inc. $100.00 Gift Certificate to Capitol Grill” 
Victaulic Co of America    $100.00 Gift Certificate “Morton’s” Restaurant 
Waterless Company No-Flush   Bottle of Single malt Scotch 
Walter Morris Company Aqua Pure AP Easy CS-S Drinking Water Filter System.  
W.P. Haney     2 - $50.00 American Express Gift Certificates 

 
If you would like to participate please feel free to call me or I will be calling you again thank you in advance for your 
continued support of ASPE.  
 

William F Hughes, Jr., CPD, LEED AP, ASPE Booth Chairman, Vice President Technical ASPE  
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Jimmy Tingle 
 

to Entertain  
 

Boston ASPE 

 
 

 

 That is correct, you read that properly…Jimmy 

Tingle will be the Boston Chapter’s Guest Speaker at the 

September Chapter meeting at The Lantana.  This is a 

meeting not to be missed.  Members are welcome to bring 

a guest.  Bring your spouse, a date or a coworker, (but 

hopefully not all three).  Anyone reserving a table of eight or 

more will receive a 10% discount as well as preferred seat-

ing. You’ll be up close and personal.  Hurry up and 

RSVP!!!!!!!! 

 

 "Drawing on 25 years of comedic insight, outrage 

and commentary nationally known comedian and commen-

tator for 60 Minutes II  “Jimmy Tingle In Concert” is a clean, 

intelligent, hilarious, and thought provoking one man show 

performed with passion, creativity and humanity.  Appropri-

ate for ages 14 and above for informed audiences of all 

political persuasions Jimmy Tingle in Concert will make you 

laugh, make you think and hopefully make you feel better.   

 

 Jimmy Tingle is “more than comic wit, so cheer-

fully intelligent he makes his audience optimistic in the face 

of reality. It takes a serious and well intentioned man to 

make one laugh to such good effect.” 

 

 Jimmy Tingle was recently featured on CNN’S 

“BEST AND WORST OF 2008” and completed two seasons 

with 60 Minutes II on CBS as the humorist / commentator 

in the Andy Rooney spot.  He worked as a contributor and 

satirist for MSNBC has appeared on ABC-TVs The American 

Comedy Awards, The Tonight Show, CNN’s Larry King Live, 

Late Night with Conan O'Brien, Comedy Central’s Tough 

Crowd with Colin Quinn, as well as his own half hour HBO 

comedy special, and was the American correspondent for 

Sir David Frost’s The Strategic Humor Initiative for PBS and 

the BBC.  Jimmy worked as a writing consultant and ap-

peared as a television talk show host in Chris Rock’s film, 

Head of State.  He played a bartender in “Next Stop Won-

derland and played a Priest in the cult favorite “Boondock 

Saints”. 

 

 Jimmy Tingle was born and raised in Cambridge, 

Massachusetts.  The social, political and economic diversity 

of that city laid the groundwork for his development as a 

performer and satirist.  He started performing in 1980 dur-

ing the early stand up comedy scene in Boston and quickly 

rose through the ranks from open-mike performer to paid 

engagements, headlining at comedy clubs, theaters and 

colleges nationwide.  He is now regarded as one of the top 

social commentators and humorists in the country.  

 

 So don’t miss out on what will be the Funniest 

ASPE Boston Chapter Meeting EVER!!!!!! 

 

Reserve by  

Friday, September 4th, 2009 

Contact Cathy @ W.P. Haney,  

(508) 238 – 2030 

KIRSCHNER ASSOCIATES, INC. 
8 Abbey Lane, PO Box 312 

Middleboro, MA 02346-0312 

Tel: 800-752-1588 Fax: 508-947-0850 

www.kirschnerassociates.com 

 

PATTERSON-KELLEY 

AMERIDEX PHX  WENDLAND TANK 

RITE BOILERS NATCO HEATERS 

SECURITY CHIMNEYS 

Dale L. Powell 
Regional Manager 
 

Copper Development Association Inc. 

P.O. Box 6687  
Harrisburg, PA 17112-0687 
Tel: (717) 533-0353   
Fax: (717) 533-1688 
dpowell@cda.copper.org 
www.copper.org 

 

CDA is a not-for-profit trade association 
that serves as the market development 
and engineering services arm of the cop-
per and brass industry in the United 
States.  CDA is your source for informa-
tion related to copper and copper  alloys. 

 

Newsletter Advertising 
 

We are still accepting advertisements  

for the 2009-2010 advertising year. 

The advertising year will run October - September. 
 

WE OFFER BUSINESS CARD  

SIZE ADVERTISEMENT 

The exact size is 3½” Wide X 2” High. 

The cost for the advertisement is $650/yr. 

Ads will not be pro-rated. 
 

We only need new electronic files on new or changing ads. 

If this is an exact repeat of last years ad do not send a new file. 
 

Acceptable file extensions formats are:  

“doc“ or  “pub” or “jpg”.  

Please do not have artwork scanned,  

as it compromises the quality of your ad.   

There will be an additional $75.00 set up fee  

each time there is an ad change during the year. 
 

ADS are to be the size of a business card –  

but do not need to be just a business card  

they may or may not include  

a persons name and can include line information,  

as long as the size and orientation is,  

as stated, 3 ½” wide X 2” high. 
 
 

For an Ad Request Form & Payment information  

contact Dawn Pokorny at 508-520-0133 
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The Spencer Turbine Company 
 

      Manufacturer’s of:  
 

 UL-Listed Hermetic Natural Gas Boosters 

 Central Vacuum Systems for Housekeeping,   
   Oral, and Surgical Laser Smoke Evacuation 

 

 Represented by: Environmental Air Specialties   
    P.O. Box 541 – Grafton, MA 01519 
    p: 508-839-6157 – f:  508-839-4431 
     www.easne.com     
 

 Maurice Brodeur – Sales/Engineering    
 Cell: 508-958-6346 – mbrodeur@easne.com     

 

 

     

 

    

   

  

 

New ASPE Vice President, Technical 
Takes Oath of Office 

 

At the July 2009 board of directors meeting, President 
Julius Ballanco, PE, CPD, FASPE, nominated William 
F. Hughes Jr., CPD, LEED AP, as ASPE's vice presi-
dent, technical. The board of directors unanimously 
voted him to the position, and he took the oath of of-

fice as required for all board members.  
Bill can be reached at aspevpt@aspe.org. 

Congratulations from the Boston Chapter Bill !!!! 

mailto:aspevpt@aspe.org
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Copper Development Association 9 K Ross Co. 10 Symmons 3 

David Gooding, Inc. 8 Kirschner Associates, Inc. 4 T & S Brass / Spec Sales 4 

Emerson Swan 7 Leonard Valve 8 T & S Farrell 3 

Environmental Air Specialties 3 Mar Cor Purification 4 Tower Hill Sales Associates, Inc. 9 

Fire Pump Testing Company 8 Milwaukee Valve 8 Victautic 8 

Gourley 7 New England Combustion Products 9 W.P. Haney / Watts 3 

Guardian Equipment 8 Practical Applications 10 Walter F. Morris Company 5 

Halsey Taylor 9 Quantum Engineering 10   

J. H. Pokorny Associates 4 Sloan Valve Company 10   

Index of Paid Advertisers 

 

FREE DINNER  

AT NEXT  

ASPE MEETING 
 

Be one of the first two people  

to email the  

answers to the following questions to: 

richp@jhpokorny.net  

 

And get a FREE DINNER at the  

October Meeting 

 
 

 

1.  Where will bill 181 stay if  

we do not speak up? 

 

2. Who is the new ASPE  

Vice President Technical? 
     

 

    

   

  

 

SLOAN VALVE CO. • HALSEY W. TAYLOR CO. • LEONARD VALVE CO. 
WATER SAVER • GUARDIAN • GEORGE FISCHER 

JUST • ACORN • CHRONOMITE 

 
 

J.H. POKORNY ASSOCIATES 
 
 
      
     1502 PROVIDENCE HIGHWAY           TEL (781) 762-2661 
     NORWOOD, MA 02062           FAX (781) 762-5949 
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